
 

 
Press Release 

 

The IPCC retrieved the missing folder  

 

(Hong Kong －  22 October 2021) Regarding the earl ier loss of the  

restricted folder,  the same has been returned by the taxi driver.   After getting 

back the folder,  the IPCC has examined it  and confirme d that all  the documents in 

it  remain intact.  

 

The IPCC wishes to express its  most sincere gratitude to the taxi driver for 

returning the folder.   The Police and the Office of the Privacy Commissioner for 

Personal Data have been informed of the latest deve lopment.  

 

The IPCC apologises for any inconvenience caused to affected individuals.  
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